
gEE: 0145-2427627, ac2acsd2 @gmail.com 

y. 24(K.V. Bhilwara)/3H,-||/2022/ 

Sir, 

HH:- Your Letter F. No. 9-1/2022/'fd/guyr/rufur/wTO/29 fes 26/04 / 2022. 

By-Email Ouly 

With reference to letter under reference on the subject it is certified that the building is 

Structurally sound and safe. Subject to the following suggestions required to be followed for up 
keeping the safety of the building: 

fis -3 /06/2022 

1. Plantation/Gardening near foundation should be avaided, so that seepage of water may 

cause damage to foundation and flooring. 

3. Proper annual repair and maintenance of building be taken up. 

2. At terrace/Chajas and roofs opening of rain water pipes, toilet outlets may be cleaned 

periodically to avoid seepagefleakage of water through roofs and walls. 

Copy to: -The Executive Engineer, CPWD, Ajmer. 

FARoop Wor iadi leacee 2023 

AssittáheEngineer-Il.lAjmer 
CPWD, Ajmer 

Assistant Engineer-ll, Ajmer 

gra/Principai a feHa/ Kendriya Vityalays 
/BHHWARA 
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